Anderson, Alan

From: Anderson, Alan

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 10:41 AM
To: 'jshempert.waterdept@yahoo.com'
Subject: 09/30/16, 002Q DMR

Jim:

| don’t have any record of this DMR being submitted. Could you please look into this. Marion is listed on the Quarterly
Non-Compliance Report that is submitted to EPA. Need to get this resolved ASAP.

Thanks

Alan Anderson

Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ-Office of Water Quality
Phone: 501-682-0635

Fax: 501-682-0880

5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317



